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WSWS Officer and Committee Report

Summer Board Meeting – August 22-23, 2012
Office or Committee Name:  Legislative 
Officer or Chairperson Name:  Kirk Howatt
Date of Preparation (include year):  August 13, 2012
Committee Activities during the Year:
Action items or projects for continuation were not carried over from 2011-2012.  The committee has not acted in group capacity this summer.  The committee chair has participated in conference calls with Science Policy Director Lee Van Wychen to receive updates and participate in discussions on several topics.  Because of the preliminary and transient nature of much of the subject material specific details will not be included here.  Topics of discussion included items in Ag Budget versions from each house of congress, developments in National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System proposed rules and expectations, a GMO labeling amendment, and a proposal to allow deregulated GMO commercial use during lawsuit injunctions.  A position was available on the invasive species board.  However, inquiry confirmed that a weed science representative from the Western Region was continuing on the board so proposed names from our society would not be considered.
The next conference call with Science Policy Director is August 15.  Topics of the conference call include the Farm Bill, National Invasive Species Awareness Week, Aquatic Plant Control Research Program, EPA Herbicide Resistance Tour, National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System permits, USDA-NIFA, and 2013 Appropriations.
Recommendations for Board Action:
none
Budget Needs:

none
Suggestions for the Future:
Develop more active committee responsibilities to supplement passive reporting efforts.
Current Committee Members:

Kirk Howatt, John Brock, and Julie Kraft
Lee Van Wychen ex-officio
Name of Person Preparing This Report:  Kirk Howatt
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